
At its meeting of June 22, 2015, the Board adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 

 

 
 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Endorse the decision of staff, based on the evaluations set out in this report, noting that 
the approved all-day every-day service on the 28 Bayview South route, which will begin in 
2016, will resolve the issue of a gap in transit service along Bayview Avenue, between 
Davisville Avenue and Sutherland Drive but not fully address the stated travel objective of 
residents in South Leaside. 




